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ADMISSIONS POLICY
2 year olds
Your 2-year-old can get free early education and childcare if you are in receipt of one of the following:

· Income Support

· income-based Jobseeker’s Allowance (JSA)

· income-related Employment and Support Allowance (ESA)

· Universal Credit

· tax credits and you have an annual income of under £16,190 before tax

· the guaranteed element of State Pension Credit

· support through part 6 of the Immigration and Asylum Act

· the Working Tax Credit 4-week run on (the payment you get when you stop qualifying for Working Tax Credit)

· A child can also get free early education and childcare if any of the following apply:

· they’re looked after by a local council

· they have a current statement of special education needs (SEN) or an education, health and care (EHC) plan

· they get Disability Living Allowance
· they’ve left care under a special guardianship order, child arrangements order or adoption order
Bristol City Council directly manage eligibility and inform the setting on a monthly basis of children who will be eligible for a place. Spaces are then allocated using the following criteria:
1. ‘Children looked after’ / Adopted children
2. Children with Education, Health and Care Plan

3. ‘Children in need’ 

4. Children of ‘families with specific needs.’

5. Any other children aged 2 in age priority ie. oldest first.

3 year olds

All 3 year olds are eligible for 15 hours free education from the term after their third birthday. The school directly manage admissions.
GUIDELINES  
Parents complete a registration form, view the school, meet staff and receive a copy of the school brochure.

Admissions Panel consisting of the Head teacher, Deputy Head teacher, Extended Services co-ordinator and a school Governor meet to allocate places and classes.
 
All registrations are considered and letters offering places for the following September are sent out during the first week in May.
Offer letters are sent throughout the year to children offering places for the term after their third birthday.
Priority for allocating places will be in line with Bristol LA admissions policy.
1. ‘Children looked after’ /Adopted children
2. Children with Education, Health and Care Plan

3. ‘Children in need’ 

4. Children of ‘families with specific needs.’

5. Any other children aged 3 in age priority ie. oldest first.
Parents/carers will be invited to attend induction open evening visit in July.

All children admitted to the school in accordance with Induction Policy for new children.  A copy of this policy is available in the School Office. 
Regular attendance is required to maintain a place. 

Staff will liaise with parents and other agencies where there is concern about a child’s attendance. 

The Government have proposed from September 2017 that 30 hours per week will be available to families who meet the criteria. 

· Your child will be aged 3 or 4 when the scheme starts.

· Both parents must be working – or the sole parent is working in a lone parent family – the equivalent of 16 hours per week
· Each parent must have an annual income of less than £100,000
The scheme will be nationally launched Spring 2017. For more information please contact the school.  

